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FEAST OF THE BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST 

 

On the night before he died, as he shared himself under the 

form of bread and wine with his disciples, Jesus said to 

them: ‘Do this in memory of me.’ 

 

Everybody loves to be remembered. To be forgotten is to 

be treated as if we never existed. If we want to be  

remembered, we have a duty also to remember. But there 

is an art in remembering. Memory is a powerful thing.  

Wrongly used, it can bring death rather than life. 

 

The art of remembering consists in remembering what will 

help and forgetting what will hinder. Past failures  

remembered will warn us against repeating them.  Past  

victories remembered will spur us on to even greater ones. 

 

Memory keeps the past alive. It is a form of immortality.  

Those we remember never die. They continue to walk and 

talk with us. 

 

Memory is the only paradise from which we cannot  be 

driven. 

 

Fr Terry msc 

 

 

 

We acknowledge the traditional owners who cared for this land for thousands of years 
and their descendants who have maintained these Spiritual connections and traditions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

THIS WEEK 

SATURDAY 5 JUNE  
6:00pm Mass  
___________________________________ 

SUNDAY 6 JUNE 
9:30am Mass + Kids Church, Morn/Tea 

11:00am Baptisms 
3:30pm Indonesian Community Mass 
6:00pm Mass 
________________________________ 

MONDAY 7 JUNE 
9:00am Mass 
10:30am Funeral - Isabelle Cipolla  
___________________________________ 

WEDNESDAY 9 JUNE 
9:00am  Mass 
___________________________________ 

THURSDAY 10 JUNE 
6:00pm Mass 
___________________________________ 

FRIDAY 11 JUNE 
9:00am Mass 
___________________________________ 

SATURDAY 12 JUNE 
6:00pm Mass 
___________________________________ 

SUNDAY 13 JUNE 
9:30am Mass + Kids Church, Morn/Tea 

3:30pm Indonesian Community Mass 
6:00pm Mass  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

PARISH DIRECTORY 
4 Roma Ave Kensington NSW 2033 
T: 9663 1070            
E: olrkensoparish@gmail.com  
W: http://olrkensington.org.au 
F: https://www.facebook.com/OLRKenso/ 
 

PARISH PRIEST  
Fr Terry Bowman msc 
PARISH SECRETARY 
Maria Caetano  
(9:30am - 3:30pm Mon to Fri) 
 
MASS TIMES  
Sat 6pm (Vigil),  
Sun 9:30am (Family), 6pm 
Mon, Wed, Fri - 9am, Thurs 6pm 
Indonesian Mass Sun 3:30pm 
RECONCILIATION 
Mon 9:30am or by appointment  
ROSARY 
First Saturday at 4pm in the church 
 
INDONESIAN COMMUNITY  
Fr Petrus Suroto msc - 0450 625 757 
 
BAPTISMS 
First Sunday - 11am, bookings required 
WEDDINGS 
By Appointment 
SACRAMENTS 
Contact parish office 
 
OLR PRIMARY SCHOOL PRINCIPAL 
Marie Nilon - 9663 3346 
OLSH COLLEGE PRINCIPAL 
Brigid Taylor - 9662 4088  
 
JUSTICE OF THE PEACE   
Roy Rigotti - 9313 8334 
John Hill - 9663 3222 
Sr Pauline Richards - 0419 482 408 
Nani Widarto - 0411 850 350 
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RESPONSES 
ENTRANCE ANTIPHON 
He fed them with the finest wheat 
and satisfied them with honey 
from the rock. 

FIRST READING 
Exodus 24: 3-8 

RESPONSORIAL PSALM 
I will take the cup of salvation,  
and call on the name of the Lord. 

SECOND READING 
Hebrews 9: 11-15 

ACCLAMATION 
Alleluia, alleluia! 
I am the living bread from heaven, 
says the Lord; whoever eats this 
bread will live for ever. 
Alleluia! 

GOSPEL 
Mark 14: 12-16, 22-26 

COMMUNION ANTIPHON 
Whoever eats my flesh and drinks 
my blood remains in me and I in 
him, says the Lord. 

OREMUS 
Let us Pray 

SICK 
Evelyn Marquez, Maria & Ivan Zic,  
Grace Veronica, Salvatore Messina,  
Sr Margaret McKay rscj, Amina Chahrouk, 
Elisabetta Nesci, Umberto Vaccarella,  
Xavier Stratton, Rose Alessio, Joanna &  
family, David Lai, Gavin Robertson,  
Chris (Cindy’s husband), Manuel Mouco, 
Eva (Nicole’s mum), Paul Galea, A.L.,  
Plutarco Cadornigara, Olga Nasser,  
Lynne Chaundhuri 

 
PARISHIONERS IN RESIDENTIAL 
CARE/HOMEBOUND 
Sayde Harb, Margaret Stocker, Malcolm 
MacDonald, Nella Custorella, Rose Kelter, 
Jill Rees, John Borg, Gwen Smith, Laura 
Leonard, Maria Pockaj, Sebastiano Gentile,  
Frances McLaughlin, Lucienne Radzyminski,  
Nicole Chiaradia 
 
BELOVED DECEASED 
Isabelle Cipolla, Victoria C Marquez,  
Aileen McClusky, Allan Douglas Coote, 
Doreen Thorne, Barbarita Timaepatua 

 
ANNIVERSARIES 
Bishop Des Moore msc, Colleen Corcoran,  
Gerhard Stocker, Marie Duncan,  
Brian McClusky, Marisa Di-Cola 

 

PARISH ROSTER 

1st Collection - $729       2nd Collection - $295        Envelope Collection -   $1,355              

5/6 JUNE SAT 6PM SUN 9:30AM SUN 6PM 
Acolyte John Ryan Gus Alimhamzah Yosep Rizal 

Readers 
   

Sr Pauline Richards 
Br Rory Higgins 

Year 6 OLR 
Year 6 OLR 

Marissa Meyn 
Tony King 

E. Ministers Francine Pirola 
Byron Pirola 

Trish Veness 
Robyn Kildea 

Shilla Azalea 
Marieann Duncan 

KidsChurch Sherly & Mary Ellen 

Comm to Sick Trish Veness, Robyn Kildea 

12/13 JUNE SAT 6PM SUN 9:30AM SUN 6PM 
Acolyte John Allen Arthur Handjojo Danny Tjahjadi 

Readers 
   

Shilla Azalea 
Br Paul Rogers 

Ross Martin 
Michelle Alimhamzah 

Marieann Duncan 
Isabel Reyes 

E. Ministers Connie Barone 
Alice Mouco 

Nubia Suarez 
Dewi Suryani 

Patricia Reyes 
Michael Reyes 

KidsChurch Arty & Eka/Henny Wong 

Comm to Sick Nubia Suarez 

PARISH COLLECTIONS - 29/30 MAY 2021 

mailto:olrkensoparish@gmail.com
http://olrkensington.org.au/
https://www.facebook.com/OLRKenso/


HOLY HOUR   
There will be no Adoration on Monday June 7 and  June 14  

but it will resume once again on June 21. 
 

 

We welcome into our  

faith community by Baptism  

this Sunday: 

 

Lily-Rose Adriana Bawden 

Scarlette Nilda Bawden 

Jax Kopa Puroku 

Grace Kelly Sutanto 

 

Please keep them and their  

families in your prayers. 

COVID-19 UPDATE 
Easing of restrictions –  current rules 

• Masks are no longer necessary when attending      

churches. 

• Congregational singing permitted. 

• Singers/choir members should still  remain 1.5 metres 

away from each other and from members of the        

congregation. 

• There is no limit on how many people can attend     

Masses, weddings, funerals and other religious      

services subject to observing the 2m2 rule. This does 

not include the celebrant or church workers. Families 

can sit together, but if people do not belong in the 

same household, they must observe physical          

distancing of 1.5 metres.  

• Attendees should also maintain a safe distance when 

lining up for communion. 

• The same rules apply to Masses and other religious  

services held outdoors on Parish premises. 

POSITION VACANT – ASSISTANT MANAGER 
FINANCE, ADMIN & IT (DAUGHTERS OF OUR 
LADY OF THE SACRED HEART, KENSINGTON)  
A permanent, full-time opportunity exists for an experienced  

person looking to work for an  organisation that strives to make 

a difference in the community. Diverse role with an operations,  

finance and IT focus. Based in Kensington NSW.  For further  

information, please  contact Nevine Piperides at REACH  

Human Resources on  0418 698 327.  Applications close  

Sunday, 13 June 2021. 

ST VINCENT PALLOTTI SCHOLARSHIP TRUST 

The St Vincent Pallotti Scholarship Trust offers scholarships to 

enable lay people to further their understanding and skills in 

leadership/ministry or a specialized activity, such as promoting 

faith enhancement, social justice and pastoral care.  More   

information and Application Forms are available on our  

website  https://pallottine.org.au/scholarships/st-vincent-

pallotti-scholarship-for-lay-ministry.html.  Closing Date 30 July.  

PERMANENT PART-TIME 
HOUSEKEEPER 

The De La Salle Brothers at Karlaminda seek to employ a  

permanent part-time Housekeeper to assist with the 

cleaning of our home.  Karlaminda is a place of care for 

our elderly Brothers, hence the successful applicant 

would need to be able to work in a collaborative  

environment with other staff - we are small facility. Hours 

of work are from 8:30-3:30 over 4 days. These times can  

be flexible.  Salary and conditions are according to  

industry standards.  Interested persons can submit their  

applications to:   

 

The Director  

PO. Box 802 Kensington 1465 or  email:  

karlamindafsc@gmail.com.  Applications close Friday, 

June 11, 2021. 

https://pallottine.org.au/scholarships/st-vincent-pallotti-scholarship-for-lay-ministry.html
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A MESSAGE FROM THE  ARCHDIOCESE OF  SYDNEY 
Child sexual abuse is a crime. The  appropriate people to deal with crimes are the police. If you, or  anyone you know, have been 

abused, please contact the police. Alternatively, you can contact the Safeguarding and Ministerial Integrity Office at                 

safeguardingenquiries@sydneycatholic.org  or 9390 5810.  You may also want to speak to your Parish Priest who will be able to       

provide support and guidance. The Archdiocese has a legal obligation to report crimes to the police. 

LOVE & TRUTH WEEKEND 
A wonderful Marriage Enrichment opportunity is coming 
up on the weekend  of 26/27 June at Mt Carmel Retreat 
Centre Varroville!  A weekend of talks, testimonies,  
prayer, sharing, and time with your spouse. An  
opportunity to discover anew Christ's plan for your  
marriage. For more information: Contact Bernadette on 
0423 102 066 or at emmanuelsydevents@gmail.com.  
Please register by 12th June 2021 by heading to 
www.trybooking.com/BQDLQ . 

SUPPORT FOR THE HOUSE OF WELCOME 
The House of Welcome works with people seeking asylum 
and refugees to provide critical casework, housing,  
employment, food bank and emergency living assistance. 
During COVID-19 the demand for financial assistance has 
risen. HOW has increased the Emergency Living Package 
program by 216% to respond to the amplified levels of dis-
tress and hardship amongst their clients. In the last few 
months House of Welcome has delivered emergency  
assistance and been able to support clients to maintain 
their tenancies and assisted those who have come to the 
centre homeless. There are a number of ways that you can 
help such as donating to the Emergency Relief Package or 
donate staple food items to the House of Welcome  
foodbank.  Contact: office@houseofwelcome.com.au,  
Ph: 02 97279290 |  stfrancis.org.au/house-of-welcome. 

 

 


